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In celebration of “Paint the Town Pink”, Student Council invites everyone to wear 
PINK on Fridays in May! 
 

Attention 7
th
 Graders:  Our 8

th
 grade trip to Washington, DC in the fall is scheduled for October 13-14, 2016.   

Total cost is $380.  Final payments are due on June 1.  Please make your check payable to Southern Regional 

Middle School and give to your homeroom teacher. 

 

The Builder’s Club is holding a drive for the Popcorn Park Zoo.  We will be collecting items from 

Monday, May 9th through Wednesday, May 25th.  The following items would be greatly appreciated: 

Dog & Cat Food/Dog & Cat Toys/Old Blankets and Towels/Dog & Cat Treats 

Please bring all items to either room A-5 or E-11. 

 
Today is the last day to turn in your Activity Day Picnic permission slip.  Any 

student who has not returned their permission slip must do so now. 

 

Attention students: 

On Thursday, May 26, the Lost and Found areas will be cleaned out. All lost and found 

items that are not claimed by 2:15 on Thursday, May 26, will be discarded or donated to 

charity. Please check the Lost and Found areas in the cafeteria and the locker rooms for 

any missing clothing, shoes, bags, or books. 
 

 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


